

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Local Plan

1 message

7 January 2023 at 20:13

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Canterbury City Council,

Please note our response and opposition to the Draft Local Plan for Canterbury district. We are residents of Rough Common Road and are perplexed at how a plan to zone off Canterbury and bypass this area could ever be considered. Clearly this was drawn up by someone who has not got a clue as to how this will detrimentally effect the lives of so many in this city and someone who has not spent any time on Rough Common Road during morning and evening rush hour.

Not only will this zone idea cut off friends and family, re-route retail freedoms and opportunities and cause more traffic through Rough Common but it will also mean that our roads will be unsafe and noise levels unbearable thus defeating its environmental propose. How could we accept a fine system to cross our city, agree to more land being used for car parks when the park and rides already built are closed, agree to new roads and development when our existing roads are of a sub-standard condition and already congested.

We are really saddened that this is even a proposal, actually a foregone conclusion as depicted in the press and even more concerned by the apparent agenda not to listen to the voices of the people. The beauty of this country used to be its democracy which unfortunately is not being upheld. There seems to be an agenda for Canterbury that arrogantly think it is above its residents.

Please add our names to the opposition of this Local Plan. We do not support it.

Sincerely, Caroline and Wayne Wilson



Sent from my iPhone